
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be starting a new topic using ‘Big Writing Adventures’. We will 

look at the structure and language used in an incident report before writing a 

narrative about an incident of our own. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be ordering seven digit numbers, round whole and decimal 

numbers and then using negative numbers in context. 
 

In Science, we are learning what deforestation is and the negative impact it has on 

the environment. 
 

In IPC, the students are working in groups to organise and plan a television 

broadcast based on an oil spill. 

 
In ICT, we will be taking part in the ‘Lego Challenge’. The aim will be to design and 

build a sustainable city or building out of Lego. 

 
In PSHE, we will be understanding the feelings we have when we experience loss in 

our lives. We will be talking about strategies we can use to cope with loss, as well 

as understanding how to be empathetic towards others.   

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  

 Parts for the upcoming production have been given. Please help support 

your child in learning their lines. 

 Our Science Fair is on the 8 May. Please ensure your child brings in the 

following: enough equipment for the experiment, a scientific write up of 

their experiment and a poster for their experiment. We would love you to 

join us! 

 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (6 – 10 May 2018) 



 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 6 Team 

 


